Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 8:23 AM
To: 'Eric W. Garcia'

Subject: RE: RO3079 Work Plan

Eric,

You don't need to submit a correction. I will note the correction in my conditional approval
letter

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Eric W. Garcia [mailto:ericgarcia@questgsm.com]
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 9:18 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: R03079 Work Plan

Importance: High

Hi Jerry,

Yes you are correct. There are a few typographical errors. The section was intended to be for
the collected groundwater samples. Please let me know if you would like us to correct the
report and forward an amended page.

Best Regards,

Eric W. Garcia, CEG, CHG
Principal Geologist

Quest GeoSystems Management, Inc.

11275 Sunrise Gold Circle, Suite R

Rancho Cordova, CA 95742-6561

(800) 807-3523 Toll Free e (925) 756-1227 Fax
(925) 756-1210 Direct e (925) 323-7498 Cell
EMAIL: ericgarcia@questgsm.com

ATTENTION: The content of this email may contain protected or privileged information of
Quest GSM and/or its client. It is intended for the use of the person to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative, then this
is notice to you that dissemination, distribution, or copying of this document is
prohibited. If this document was received in error, please call us at once and destroy this
document.

————— Original Message-----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 5:53 PM

To: Eric W. Garcia

Subject: R03079 Work Plan




Eric,
I started looking at your Work Plan. Would you please check section 2.2.2 and let me know if

that section is intended to refer to analyses for groundwater samples rather than soil
samples.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health



